
th 

Internet Safety Workshop 

for  Parents & Caregivers 
 
 
 
 

Join us at Centennial P.S. on Tuesday, 

January 24 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm 
 

For a free two hour workshop providing specific tools and strategies to 

handle all the concerns that modern parents face regarding their children’s 

internet use including: 
 

• Protecting devices 

• Control and monitor inappropriate content 

• Setting appropriate boundaries 

• How to recognize and stop Cyber bullying 
• Protecting children from on-line predators 

• Keeping up with recent apps and trends 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Opening a positive dialogue with children, and much, much more... 
 

 

Comprehensive strategies are provided 
for every concern addressed! 
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